
Resumption of import into Hong Kong food products produced by Hebei Superb Foods 

Company Limited in Mainland China 

 

Considering Husi Food Company Limited (Husi) in Mainland China was suspected to 

have food safety concern in 2014, the Centre for Food Safety (CFS) had suspended the 

import into Hong Kong all food products produced by all processing plants of Husi with 

effect from 24 July 2014.  

 

Last year, the Mainland authority requested the CFS to lift the suspension of import into 

Hong Kong food products produced by one of the Husi’s processing plants, Hebei Superb 

Foods Company Limited, and provided the CFS with information on measures adopted 

by the processing plant on food safety and in monitoring the use of raw materials. After 

examining the provided information and conducting on-site inspection, the CFS agree to 

resume the import into Hong Kong food products produced by Hebei Superb Foods 

Company Limited with effect from 19 June 2019. However, the CFS maintain to suspend 

the import into Hong Kong all food products produced by other Husi’s processing plants. 
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